
Oak Hills Neighborhood Watch 

Jim Dearey, Coordinator 

2355 NW 145th Avenue, 

Beaverton, OR 97006 


August 31, 2021 

Tualatin Valley Fire and Rescue, 


AnN: Dorene Boger, Community Affairs Specialist 


11945 SW 70th Avenue, 


Tigard, OR 97223-8566 


Dear Dorene, 

Thank you again forTVFR's outstanding support of the Oak Hills National Night Out Sunday evening, 

August 4th. This year, about 415 Oak Hills' residents of a ~ 1 ages participated in the event. Please extend 

our thanks to both the Station #68 and the volunteer teams, who spent quality time at each of our 14 

party locations. 

The National Night Out affords us the chance to get to know our neighbors and to meet some of the 

emergency services people who serve us all year. Again this year, the TVFR participation was a highlight 

of the evening, particularly among our children. I have included some of the photos of your teams' 

interactions during the Night Out. 

We are grateful for your continued support of our community and hope to continue to build our 

relationship for many years to come. 

Most cordially, 

o-~~~~,-
James W. Dearey 

Coordinator, 

Oak Hills Neighborhood Watch 


Cc: Oak Hills Board of Directors 



 
 

 


